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Tisbury: Nobnocket Boutique Inn

Heard on Main Street: Smile. It makes people wonder what you are up to.

Congratulations to Annabelle and Simon Hunton, who
own the Nobnocket Boutique Inn at 60 Mount
Aldworth Road. Boston Magazine just announced that
the inn has received the coveted “Best of Boston 2017”
award for “Best Martha’s Vineyard Inn.” It’s been four
years since a Martha’s Vineyard Inn or B and B was
selected for any awards. The magazine also notes they
offer loaner bikes and croquet, as well as “one of the
island’s finest breakfasts.”

Tisbury residents are asked to write a letter, if you are interested, to volunteer to be the appointee of
the planning board to the Tisbury Government Study Panel. Town meeting approved this group of
seven people, not already appointed or elected to a position in town government, to make
recommendations to the next town meeting. Write to the Planning Board, P.O. Box 602, Vineyard
Haven, or email pharris@tisburyma.gov before July 14.

Thank you to so many of our local merchants. Reading incentives for the Summer Reading Program
have been provided by Bob’s Pizza, Bunch of Grapes bookstore, Candy Haven,

Island Cove Mini Golf, La Choza Burritos, Mad
Martha’s Ice Cream, the Martha’s Vineyard Film Society
(Capawock and Strand Theaters), Mocha Mott’s,
Murdick’s Fudge, Sandy’s Fish and Chips, Tisberry
Frozen Yogurt, Toy Box at Tisbury Marketplace, Wolf
Den’s Pizzeria, as well as the Friends of the Vineyard
Haven Library.

Besides the Summer Reading Program, free programs
for young children at the Vineyard Haven library

include a visit by storybook character Olivia, musical story times with Ellen Allard, Jeremy Berlin,
Hugh Hanley, and Joyce Maxner, yoga story time with Anne Caldwell, a drumming workshop with
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